10 DOWNING STREET

1 August 1980

Dear Mr. Wigley,

Thank you for your letter of 11 July in which you asked

to meet me to discuss the intention of Mr. Gwynfor Evans to

g0 on hunger strike on 6 October.

I share your concern for Mr. Evans and as I said in the
House on 10 July I deeply regret his threat. I am afraid
that I do not believe that a meeting such as you propose
would serve any useful purpose.

Yours sincerely

(sgd ) MT

Dafydd Wigley, Esq., MP.




